
Voneus will be back in 

the Village Hall on 

Tuesday 30th June at 7pm 

to update you on the 

trial. We want to answer 

your questions and hear 

about any issues you may 

have had. Please come 

along and feedback to 

us on the trial. 



We want to ensure you 

get a good uninterrupted 

service on this trial and to 

help us to provide that 

your feedback is 

essential. If you cannot 

make this meeting please 

email your comments to:
alan.seldon@Voneus.com

We look forward to seeing 

you.
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